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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 I am sending a corrected letter for today’s COVID notice.  An individual who was last in 
the Roszkowski Courthouse, on the first floor, on Friday, January 7, 2022, has tested positive 
for COVID-19.  A second individual that worked throughout all floors of the Courthouse and was 
last in the building on Friday, January 7, 2022.  Both individuals adhered to the masking and 
social distance requirements.  Those who had contact with this person have been notified, and 
GSA has taken steps to clean the impacted spaces.   
 
 Again, Omicron is very contagious.  It may be that we are near the end of the pandemic, 
but for now, we need to do our best to stay healthy.  Please get tested if you have any 
symptoms, get a booster if you have not already done so, wear your mask, keep your distance, 
and wash your hands.   
 
 Thank you again.  I am honored when I see our dedicated staff working hard to keep our 
court functioning effectively.     
 
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 


